
Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activity Center 

209 John St. in Highland, MI  

07/09/2014 at 6:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

After a dinner of grilled hamburgers and sausages with potluck side dishes 

and desserts, Chair Jim M. called the meeting to order, thanked Guenter L. 

for organizing the annual picnic, and welcomed guests. 

 

I. Chuck S. called the auction. 

 

II. American Numismatic Association (ANA) World’s Fair of Money 

 

A. Jim M. offered $2 off non-ANA member admission passes to the 

ANA World’s Fair of Money in Chicago (Rosemont), IL August 5 

through 9, 2014. (Admission is free for ANA members.) And, he 

noted that HVNS will receive a $3 discount on our ANA annual 

dues for each HVNS member who is also an ANA member and 

identifies him/herself as such when s/he registers at the show. 

(For more information on the show, see 

http://worldsfairofmoney.com/ .) 

 

B. He also noted that the Michigan State Numismatic Society 

(MSNS) is sponsoring a one day round-trip bus trip from 

Michigan to the ANA World’s Fair of Money. 

 

III. Polish American Numismatic (PANS) Society Coin Show 

 

Jim M. reminded members that HVNS is cosponsoring the PANS coin 

show on Sunday August 24. 2014, and volunteers are needed for set-

up, activities during the day, and take-down. If you can help, contact 

Jim M. at JMotley@alpinecomputers.net . (For more information on 

the show, see http://pans-club.org/wordpress/ .) 

 

http://worldsfairofmoney.com/
mailto:JMotley@alpinecomputers.net
http://pans-club.org/wordpress/


IV. Mark J. gave a presentation entitled “Flying Through t the History of 

the Huron Valley Numismatic Society”. And Al R. noted that our 

August meeting presentation will be by Ralph Winter on “Hobo 

Nickels” and MSNS President Julianna Woystn will make a brief visit. 

Also, our September meeting presentation will be by Kathy Freeland 

on “World War II Red Cross Memorabilia”. 

 

V. Mike H. won the Attendance Prize. 

 

VI. Other 

 

A. We took a members group photo. 

 

B. Guenter L. invited everyone to the “Summer Dinner Dance” at 

the Highland Adult Activity Center on Friday July 25, 2014. (For 

more information, call [248] 887-1707.) 

 

Jim M. adjourned the meeting 

 

 

      Submitted by Al R. 

 

 


